Debra Thomeson

From: Marlene Cushing <cushing@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:14 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency ordinance

Assembly Members,

The ICS and the Borough as a whole have done an excellent job of keeping our community functioning
and with admirably low rates of covid infection and its consequences.

I urge you to pass the permanent emergency ordinance. It is thoughtfully written and has adequate
safeguards built in,

There are a small number of people in town who are making a lot of noise in opposition. Don't be
dissuaded from doing what is best for all by this group. You won't be able to come up with a compromise
that appeases them.

Thank you,
Marlene Cushing



